

Embassy of India

Bahrain

PRESS RELEASE

The Embassy of India organised the Open House on 26 March 2021 between 10:00 Hrs to 12:00 Hrs, during which Ambassador Piyush Srivastava interacted with the Indian community directly in virtual mode for redressing their urgent/non-routine consular and labour issues.

Ambassador thanked the Indian community for their participation in curtain raiser event to commemorate 75 years of India's Independence in a befitting manner which was held at the Embassy on 20th March 2021. Government of India has launched celebrations of India@75 i.e 'Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav' on 12 March, 2021, which is the 91st anniversary of the historic Salt Satyagraha led by Mahatma Gandhi.

Ambassador briefed the community members about India's efforts, both at domestic as well as on global front, in fight against COVID 19 pandemic. India has been very much at the forefront of this global fight against COVID-19 pandemic in the spirit of "Vasudhaiva Kutumbakam (world is one family)". About 60 million doses of made in India vaccine have already reached over 70 countries and counting.

Ambassador encouraged the community members to follow Kingdom's COVID advisory and protocols, as well as to get vaccinated to support Kingdom's efforts in fighting pandemic as well as for their own safety.

Ambassador also thanked the Indian associations for their efforts in reaching out to the needy Indian nationals.

Ambassador interacted with the Indian community and briefed them about the general positive developments on urgent common issues being faced by Indian nationals and also listened/redressed specific consular/labour issues of our community members present at the open house.

It was a productive interactive session. The grievances/issues of the Indian Community were successfully addressed; some resolved at the open house, while others will be taken up at the earliest possible.